
 

 

The purpose of the fund is to support ‘proactive Māori Development’ to organisations who contribute to 

a socially just and inclusive Aotearoa, and fall outside of the Responsive Grants Fund. 

Pūtea Toro Criteria 

To be considered for this fund, applications must fit one or more of the three criteria below: 

1. Building organisation capacity 

- Hui / Conferences / Wānanga 

- Infrastructure development and evaluations for applicants who are not currently in receipt of 

a JRMT responsive grant 

- Bringing together organisations to share their projects’ journey; share resources and network 

 

2. Supporting economic development / social enterprise initiatives 

- Feasibility studies; seeding grants; development; research 

 

3. Adopting an advocacy role 

- To provide financial support to applicants; to advocate and/or lobby for positive change in 

support of Tangata aspirations. 

Pūtea Toro decision making process 

A link to an online application may be sent to you if the request closely aligns to the Pūtea Toro criteria 

above. Please contact Marama Tākao if you think it does fit well, or, you have any questions. 

 The Te Kāwai Toro Committee assesses the application which could take up to 6 weeks. 

 

 

For further information contact: 
Marama Tākao | Pou Ārahi | J R McKenzie Trust|marama@jrmckenzie.org.nz | 021 472887 
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